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DearMembersoftheOhioPowerSitingBoard, 2015 JUN 2 i i PH 3: k 5 

I. ^' 
I am a resident of Pleasant Ridge neighbourhood in Cincinnati. 1 am extremely concerned about Duke 

Energy's proposed natural gas pipeline through my community. According to the latest routes, the 

pipeline is going to be passing close to a very large number of residences, places of worship, and 

businesses. If there is an accident, the financial toll will be catastrophic, many lives may also be lost. 

Such pipelines should be routed through rural areas where the exposure to people is very limited. Please 

don't put an entire community at risk by approving this project. 

Thank you. 

Abhijeet Deshpande 
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